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About

Association for Talent Development (ATD)
focuses on academic excellence by
providing resources, training, and support
for professionals in the learning and
performance field. With a global reach and
diverse membership, ATD Press delivers
reliable information and best practices for
effective application in academic settings.

Association for Talent Development
(ATD) is the world's largest association
for workplace learning and performance
professionals with members from 100+
countries. ATD Press provides reliable
information and resources for applying
best practices efficiently.

Association for Talent Development (ATD)
offers resources and expertise in key
subjects such as leadership development,
training techniques, performance
improvement, talent management, and
organizational development. Categories
include online learning, certification
programs, conferences, publications, and
networking opportunities for professionals
in the field.
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